FIRST SELECTMAN James M. Zeoli

BOARD OF SELECTMEN John J. Carangelo, Bill Kraut, Judy Smith
BOARD OF FINANCE Ajeet Jain, Joseph Nuzzo

TOWN PLAN & ZONING Oscar Parente, Kevin Cornell, Jay McGuire
TAX COLLECTOR Thomas Hurley

TOWN CLERK Mary Shaw

ORANGE BOARD OF EDUCATION Jeffery Cap, Ronnette James, Tatiana Messina Mullen, Amanda Zapatka
AMITY BOARD OF EDUCATION  Meghan Rabuse, Christian Young
CONSTABLES Jody Daymon, Michael Donadeo, Jeff Vargo, Gary Palermo

September 2025

Dear Neighbor,

Orange has continued to move forward over the last two years, overcoming challenges that the policies from the state and
inflation have placed in our path. My Republican team has led the way to strong economic development, excellent schools,
continued protection of our green open spaces, and financial management that has helped to ease your tax burden. We
continue to do the job for Orange residents.

That is why I'm reaching out to ask once again for your support for me and my team.

Controlling Taxes: State-mandated property revaluation is done on a periodic basis. In the last revaluation, residential
property values in Orange went up an average of 38%, while commercial property values increased 16%. The good news is
your house is worth more, but this change in values has caused a shift in the property tax burden from commercial property
to homeowners. We have worked hard to mitigate the impact of these changes by phasing in this increase over a three-year
period. More importantly, despite price pressure caused by inflation, we have controlled spending.

The strong economic development that we have brought to Orange over many years still plays a major role in the mitigation
of your tax burden.

It is important to re-elect our Republican team on November 4th. Your contribution will enable us to support our candidates
in the 2025 municipal election. Checks should be made payable to “Friends of Zeoli” or “ORTC"” and returned in the
enclosed envelope. Donations can be made online at orangectrepublicans.com.

Thank you for your support. .jr.i' - YOUI’ VOte IS Important

, ’ o Vote in person Nov. 4 or by absentee ballot.
Early voting starts on October 20th.

Sincerely, ]
First Selectman James M. Zeoli

To learn more about the Orange Republican Party visit,

Scan to .
orangectrepublicans.com

donate online

(Please detach at perforation and return with your check. Make check payable to ORTC)

Contributions are not tax deductible for Federal Income Tax purposes. We cannot accept corporate checks as a contribution. State law requires that we
obtain the following information:

1. Are you a lobbyist, spouse of a lobbyist, or a dependent child of a lobbyist living in the lobbyist household?

dvyes [ nNo

2. Are you a Director, President, Executive, Senior Vice-President, Treasurer, Limited or General Partner or holder of stock constituting 5% or more of
the total outstanding stock of a business that has a contract with the State of Connecticut valued at more than $5000 per year?

Oves [ no
Date: Signature: Phone:
Name: Address:
City/State/Zip Contribution: E-Mail: (not required)

Paid for by the O.R.T.C., Despina Esposito, Treasurer P.O.Box 632 - Orange, Connecticut 06477



